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Welcome back to the new 
academic year! 

  
We have been delighted to see the children 
coming in to school so excited and ready to 
start a brand new year this week. Everyone 
is looking smart and grown up moving in to 
their new year group. We are so proud of all 
of the children and we are very happy to 
welcome our new Year R children who have 
been having settling with sessions of two 
hours per day. We have lots of lovely 
events, activities and learning prepared for 
the start of this year and we look forward to 
sharing this with you via this weekly 
newsletter.  
  
Well done to the year 6 children who took 
the Kent Test yesterday, the children 
showed great resilience in their first week 
back having to sit tests all day!   
  
 What a way to start the year….some of our 
children who go horse riding on a 
Wednesday afternoon appeared on ITV 
Meridian News last night! Bromstone were 
invited to the press launch welcoming their 
new horse Bertie, at Thanet Disabled Riding 
Centre, after they received £63,000 from 
The National Lottery, and The People’s 
Project. A group of children from Bromstone 
represented us fantastically on the news 
and we could not be prouder of how they 
spoke to the news reporter. If you click on 
the link below it will take you to last night’s 
news programme; the clip is at 20 minutes 
and 20 seconds in to the programme.    
  
Catch up: ITV News Meridian (East) | ITV News 
Meridian   
  
  
  

  

  
 

  
 

https://www.itv.com/news/meridian/2022-11-03/catch-up-itv-news-meridian-east
https://www.itv.com/news/meridian/2022-11-03/catch-up-itv-news-meridian-east
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After School Clubs  
Please click on the link below to see details 
of after school clubs for Term 1.  
Bromstone Primary School - School Clubs 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
Reminders for families  
The gates are only open from 8.35am – 
8.45am. We will be promptly shutting the 
gates at 8.45am. Please ensure that your 
children are on time.  
If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
  
For information  
Please follow this link to our website:  
Bromstone Primary School - Home 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
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